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Tuesday, 2nd May 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As part of the school curriculum we have been able to arrange a Year 4 visit to Warwick Castle on 

Wednesday 28th June 2023.  We have realised that this year group, due mostly to Covid, have missed 

out on a number of chances for days out. We feel that, even in the light of very tough economic 

circumstances, it is right to attempt to raise enough finance through your voluntary contributions to 

cover a trip at least once this year.  

We have planned fundraising opportunities to help lower the cost for each individual, which we have 

set at £25.00 per child. Clearly as contributions are voluntary, should we fail raise enough finance, the 

trip will not be able to take place. If anyone could help with some fund raising or is in a position to 

contribute more than the £25 it would be greatly appreciated.  

The visit will be an all-day one including a workshop, leaving school at 8:45 and Warwick Castle at 

4pm - with an expected return to school at 5:20pm. We will be travelling by coach and your child will 

need to bring a packed lunch with them but more details on this will follow nearer the time.  

All children will need to be met at school on our return, so we will also need a telephone contact 

number and name for the person doing the pick-up.  

Please complete the permission slip below and return to the school office as soon as possible. All 

payment contributions should be paid via MCAS, you will be able to make payment from Thursday 4th 

May 2023 – 1st June 2023. 

We are also looking for a few parents who could accompany us on the trip, if you would like to be 

considered for this, you will need to have been DBS checked by the school and should contact the 

school office ASAP in order for it to be completed before we go, it will not cost you anything to get it.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs E Hover  

Class Teacher  

 

 

 

The Good Shepherd Catholic Primary School  

Kingsland Gardens, Kingsthorpe, Northampton, Northamptonshire, NN2 7BH 

 

HEAD TEACHER Mrs Carmel Dodds   DEPUTY HEAD TEACHER Miss Dominique Smith 

PHONE  01604 714399   EMAIL Admin@thegoodshepherd.northants.sch.uk  

WEBSITE www.thegoodshepherdcatholicprimaryschool.org.uk  

                                                 @Thegoodshepherdnorthampton             @TGSNorthampton 
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Name of child:____________________________________________ 

 

I give permission for my child to take part in the trip to Warwick Castle and will contribute £25 

towards the day. [  ] 

 

I give permission for my child to take part in the trip to Warwick Castle but cannot contribute £25 

towards the day. [  ] 

 

My child will not be able to go on the trip to Warwick Castle. [  ] 

 

Name and Contact telephone number for person collecting your child from school at approx.5:30pm 

________________________________________________________________ 

 

Any medical issues we need to be aware of linked to your child:  

______________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Parent or carer’s name & signature: 
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